
 

 18 November 2022 

Dear Parent 

 

Urgent Safeguarding Concern 

 

We have received a message from Warden Park Primary informing us that a tall man in a 

red jacket and glasses approached one of our students.  Two members of the public 

intervened and told the student to report it at school.  The incident happened this morning 

on Rocky Lane near the new housing estate. 

 

We have reported this to the police.  If you have any information that would support them 

with their investigation please call Sussex Police on 101 quoting the crime reference number 

674 18/11/2022 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss L Gyngell 

Assistant Headteacher  

& Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 


